SOUTH GLOUCESTERSHIRE COUNCIL

(VARIOUS ROADS, FRAMPTON COTTERELL) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING) 
ORDER 202(-)
Details of the proposed changes

NOTICE is hereby given that South Gloucestershire District Council proposes to make an order under sections 1(1), 2(1) to (3) and 4(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 as amended the effect of which will be to prohibit vehicles waiting at any time in lengths of Alexandra Road, Beaufort Road, Beesmoor Road, Bell Road, Bristol Road, Camberley Drive, Christy Close, Church Close, Church Lane, Church Road, Court Road, Footes Lane, Frome View, Heather Avenue, Kelbra Crescent, Lower Chapel Lane, Meadow View, Medway Drive, Oldlands Avenue, Park Lane, Rectory Road, Ridgeway, Ridings Road, School Road, St Saviour’s Rise, Sunnyside, The Causeway, The Land, The Ridge, Walter Road, Watermore Close, Wayside Close, West Ridge, Western Avenue, Woodend Road, Wylington Road, Frampton Cotterell.
Exemptions in the order permit any vehicle to wait for the purpose of boarding or alighting; loading or unloading goods; delivering postal packets; maintenance of the road; supply of gas, water or electricity; the pursuance of statutory powers or duties; taking in petrol, oil, water or air from any garage; weddings or funerals and in accordance with the current provisions for vehicles displaying a disabled person's badge.

Full details of the proposals are contained in the draft order. If you would like to see a copy of the draft order and a statement of the Council's reasons for making the order, you may do
so by visiting the Council's website at www.consultations.southglos.gov.uk/PT.7221 consultationHome You may also visit Yate One Stop Shop (next to the Leisure Centre), Kennedy Way, Yate, South Gloucestershire during normal opening hours.

IMPORTANT
With continuing risks from Covid-19, the safe and preferred option to access documents and
to submit a response is by means of the link above.

What if I want to send a response about the proposals?
Our preferred method of response is via the council’s webpages using the link above where you may complete an online questionnaire. Should you wish to respond by post, please request a legal questionnaire by contacting Chris Hodgson on 01454 868988. Please note posted responses will only be accepted on the questionnaire provided and acknowledgements will not be sent. Please check that you: 
1.
Include reasons for any comments you make, for or against, the proposals

2.
Send all comments in writing to the Monitoring Officer and Head of Legal, Governance and Democratic Services at the address below.

3.
Quote reference /STOP/PT.7221 on your letter.

4.
Send all letters by 

5.
Mark your letter for the attention of Grace Marsden. 

Please note that all the letters received may be considered in public by the Council. The content of letters, together with the name and address of the person making it, could become available for public inspection.

	PO Box 1953, Bristol  BS37 0DB

Dated:  
	John McCormack

Monitoring Officer and Head of Legal, Governance and Democratic Services
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